Ms. Amoscato’s News

Dear Families,

Good Evening! | hope everyone enjoyed their weekend! It seems to be getting a bit warmer (with a little more sun) which
has been quite refreshing! We had a lovely week as a full group last week. Students showed much respect towards one another,
excellent grit and kindness. As | reflect back on our power team from the beginning of the year until now, | cannot even believe
just how far we have come both as students and as kind young citizens.

This is just a reminder that PSSA’s will start promptly at 8:30 on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday of this week. Our
schedules will be slightly different than normal. However, we do tend to keep relatively normal schedules in the afternoon!
Students are allowed to bring in a snack and a drink (for themselves) on Tuesday-Thursday of this week.

Homework will be stopped this week due to the long hours of testing. Next week, students will resume their normal
spelling, vocabulary and reading schedule! Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this!

| know that students will have a fantastic week this week. Their work ethic the past few weeks has been nothing less than
outstanding!

Warmly,
Miss Amoscato

IMPORTANT NOTES!

Please be sure to sign up at the following link for your Spring
Conference! | am certainly able to meet with you at any time of
day that is convenient outside the ones listed! Also, if you prefer

Upcoming

Tests

THE PSSA TEST will take place
Tuesday-Thursday of this week!

to talk via the phone, we can do this as well! I'm quite flexible,
but | do find it important to meet with everyone in some way!

NO SPELLING WILL TAKE PLACE
THIS WEEK!

TAKE 5! All students should be practicing their multiplication
facts for (5 minutes) each and every night!




